Town Hall will be closed 4/18/2024 for Staff Training

News Release Date
04-17-2024

Victory Hall will be closed on Thursday April 18th, 2024, for staff training. Victory Hall will
reopen on Friday April 19th, 2024, at 9:00 am.


https://www.scottsville.org/administration/page/town-hall-will-be-closed-4182024-staff-training

